
From: Ohle, Tyler
To: mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org
Cc: "Chris Jensen"
Subject: RE: Town of Canandaigua Referral
Date: Tuesday, April 6, 2021 9:38:37 AM

Good Morning,
 
In regards to Application No: CPN-21-0019, 5740 Moran Rd:
 
This office has not received the plans and application from the engineer regarding this property.
However after brief review of the copy provided by the town; it appears that the soils and slope
within the area of the proposed leach field will not require NYSDOH approval, and can be
reviewed/approved through this office. The engineer needs to provide a copy to this office for
review, along with application and payment.
 
Best,
 
 
Tyler Ohle, NYSESCCP

Canandaigua Lake Watershed Inspector
Ontario County Soil and Water Conservation District
Office: 585-396-9716 / Cell: 585-704-5819
 
 
 
 

From: mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org [mailto:mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 23, 2021 12:26 PM
To: Ohle, Tyler
Cc: 'Chris Jensen'
Subject: Town of Canandaigua Referral
 

CAUTION: This message originated outside the Ontario County email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Attached, please find Town of Canandaigua referral.
 

Michelle Rowlinson
Office Specialist
Town of Canandaigua
585-394-1120  x2230
mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org
 

“This message may contain confidential, sensitive and/or proprietary information and is intended for
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the person/entity to whom it was originally addressed. Any use by others is strictly prohibited.”   ­­  


